
   L.A.TALKS
  News with a view 

The Mel Hegland Uniplex is accepting Christmas trees
for their Christmas tree burning event. Please watch
our Facebook page for more details. Drop-off is located
at the bike park in the MHU parking lot.

The Recreation Department has partnered with Pre-
Cam Community School to offer free rentals for ice
skates, cross country skis, snowshoes and kicksleds.
To arrange a rental, contact Bryce, Mon-Fri, 9am-3pm
at 306-425-2226. Kicksleds coming soon. Ice skates
up to adult size 12.

 

 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 2 V O L  6

HOURS OF OPERATION
MONDAY - FRIDAY

7:30AM-12PM   1PM- 4PM

 COUNCIL MEETING
JANUARY 11 & 25

FEBRUARY 8

C O M M U N I T Y  C A L E N D A R
 Community News 

 Photo by Warren Kelly

RECREATION PROGRAMMING

CURLING
MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAYS

@ 7:00PM

CONTACT INFORMATION
PHONE: 306-425-2066

EMAIL: RECEPTION@LARONGE.CA
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Please find us on Facebook
        @TownofLaRonge 

With the recent extreme cold weather, we ask all
residents to ensure their electrical heat trace has
been turned on to prevent water or sewer lines from
freezing. For more information, please visit:
www.laronge.ca/winter-water-sewer-issues.

Safety Tips

You can renew your dog license now
Come down to the Town office, call
Darryenne 306-425-2234 or drop her an
email reception@laronge.ca
Business licenses will be sent out soon
Unpaid taxes from 2021 will have a 5%
penalty added in January & July

Garbage Pick-Up Procedures

Please ensure your garbage container is out at the edge of your street with the wheels facing your property by 8:00 am
on your collection day. Residents are asked to remove their garbage containers from the street as soon as possible after
collection is completed to facilitate snow removal procedures. If you have snow built up along the street in front of your
property, you will need to place your container a little closer to the road to give the garbage truck access to your garbage
container.

We apologize for any confusion with garbage collection pick-up over the 2021 Christmas week and thank those that were
affected for their patience during this time. For more information regarding your garbage collection, please visit:
www.laronge.ca/services.

Reminder to Residents 
Check your furnace exhausts and ensure they are
clear of ice and snow.
Blocked exhausts can cause carbon monoxide
poisoning.

Water and Sewer issues 

Municipal News 
New Years Reminders 

News from the Mayor 
Mayor Colin Ratushniak gave a year in summary
interview with larongeNOW. The full article is linked to
our website. A personal message to residents is also on
our website. Please visit our website at
www.laronge.ca/la-ronge-town-council.

http://www.laronge.ca/winter-water-sewer-issues
http://www.laronge.ca/services
https://www.laronge.ca/la-ronge-town-council

